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Auditor-General for Australia

Australian National

Audit Office

13 July 2017

Senator Chris Ketter

Chair

Senate Economics Reference Committee
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Senator
Inquiry into the operations of existing and proposed toll roads in Australia

The Australian National Audit Office (ANAO) published the following performance audit reports that
you may find relevant to the Senate Economics Reference Committee inquiry into the operations of
existing and proposed toll roads in Australia:

e Report No. 38 of 2016-17, The Approval and Administration of Commonwealth Funding for
the WestConnex Project.

e Report No. 14 of 2015-16, Approval and Administration of Commonwealth Funding for the
East West Link Project.

Information about what the audits assessed, concluded and recommended is attached. The audit
reports are available online at www.anao.gov.au.

Should the Committee require further information in relation to these matters, my office would be
pleased to provide you with a briefing at a time convenient to you or appear as a witness at a
hearing. To arrange a briefing, please contact our External Relations area at

Yours sincerely

Grant Hehir
Auditor-General

GPO Box 707 CANBERRA ACT 2601

19 National Circuit BARTON ACT 2600
Phone +61 2 6203 7500 Fax +61 2 6273 5355
Email grant.hehir@anao.gov.au
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